

ANGLESEY PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

ISSUE 24 19TH APRIL 2024

MESSAGE FROM MR PEMBLETON

Dear, Parents, Carers, Staff and Pupils,

I want to extend my heartfelt gratitude for your wonderful support and enthusiasm during the Eid assembly organized by our Year 3 children.

Your presence and encouragement truly made it a memorable event for everyone involved.

Assemblies like these are invaluable experiences for our students, fostering a sense of community, cultural appreciation, and confidence in public speaking.

Building on this success, we're thrilled to announce that more of these enriching gatherings will be scheduled in the future, providing further opportunities for our children to shine and for us to come together as a school family.

Thank you once again for your unwavering support.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Parent Forum Meeting – Friday 26th April Voting Day (School closed for pupils-Year 6 pupils must attend) – Thursday 2nd May Spring Bank Holiday (School closed) – Monday 6th May

Year 6 SATs – Week beginning 13th May

WEBSITE AND TWITTER

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk

ATTENDANCE

Our current attendance figure for this week is 95.9% which is really good.

It is really important that your child attends school every day possible. Let's get this number higher! If your child comes every day, they could win a family hamper each half term.

WELL DONE to 6K with 100% And RMc, 2I, 6Z and 6B with 99%



If your child's attendance is low, then you will be receiving a phone call from the Phase Leader to find out why and to try and improve their attendance.

A text will be sent if your child is late twice in a week.



SCHOOL ABSENCE

If you child is absent from school, you **must** please ring the office on 0121 4644388 by **9.15am.**

You **must** let us know that your child is absent from school and the reason why.

You **must** phone every day your child is absent. If we don't hear from you, you will receive a text, which will be followed up by a phone call and possibly a home visit.

Thank you.



REFUGE SUPPORT

If you know anyone that needs help, please see the information below.

We currently have vacancies in our Refuge in Birmingham.

Who is the service for?

- Women/BAME women who have been victims of domestic abuse or at risk of domestic abuse.
- We provide refuge for single Women who can live independently, no children are accommodated in our refuges.
- Short term Refuge accommodation in well maintained properties for single women, located in the heart of the community, all residents have their own bedroom and share communal facilities.

Whilst living in our Refuge helped will be given in the following ways:

- Attending weekly meetings with a support worker
- Weekly attendance at our coffee morning and Workshop Programmes to address the impact of domestic abuse.
- Have a commitment to proactively working with us by engaging in support sessions, coffee mornings, workshops and events that enable you to lead a more stable way of life
- Application and support with your re-housing to permanent accommodation.

To make a referral please call: 0121 440 1443, option 3, or email: programmanagerrefuge@waitsaction.org and refugesupportworker@waitsaction.org

YEAR 3'S VISIT TO THE BRIGHOUSE

Year 3 stayed at the Brighouse Hostel this week and had a fantastic time getting muddy and climbing trees. Mr Jordan climbed first, followed by Mr Knipe and Mrs Skinner.

Look on the website in the GALLERY for more photos.

A big thank you as always to the staff that gave up their time to stay overnight.















APRIL INTERNET NEWSLETTER

This month's Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website 'Parents Information and News' – 'Online Safety'. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or ask to speak to the IT team.

Online Safety Newsletter April 2024

Poppy Playtime

It is reputrant that you are aware that while the name and characters suggest a prophil game, it is a survival hostor grane with graphics that may not be suitable for your child, it includes characters masty comments, excluding

https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/83b9d6cd-06c8-459a-9259-d7613bf398e9/online-safety-newsletter-april-2024 anglesey-birmingham 28-03-2024.pdf

YEAR 5'S VISIT TO THE BLACK COUNTRY MUSEUM

Look on the GALLERY on the website for more photos.



YEAR 3'S EID ASSEMBLY

Look on the GALLERY on the website for more photos.









TRIPS REMINDER

We are fortunate at Anglesey to be able to offer a lot of trips for our pupils at a highly discounted cost.

We need parents/carers to pay for their child's trip or we may have to cancel them or not be able to book them in future.

Only 20 out of 90 of the YR5 trip to The Black Country Museum, paid before the trip! We try to plan the trips carefully throughout the year, to minimise the amount parents pay each term.

Thank you.

YEAR 6 SHOUT OUT!

A big shout out to all Year 6 pupils for working exceptionally hard this week on SAT's prep. from the teachers in year 6!

Keep working hard, we are very proud of you. The attendance in Year 6 this week has been really good.

FREE SCHOOL MEALS

A reminder to parents/carers to apply for Free School Meals.

You can do this by speaking to the staff in both offices if you think you may be eligible.